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WASHINGTON, D.C. -- Senator Bob Dole said today that he 
has been in personal contact with 

key members of the House Public Works Committee • concerning approval of the prospectus for the Federal Building 
in Topeka. Dole urged the members to give immediate attention 
to the prospecnus saying that the Senate Public Works Committee 
has completed favorable action on the project and once the 
House gives their approval, site selection procedures can 
begin.Dole received assurances from Congressman Ken Gray, Chairman 
of the House Subcommittee on Public Buildings and Grounds, and 
Congressman Jim Grover, a ranking member of that subcommittee 
that prompt action will be taken. 

This press release is from the collections at the Robert J. Dole Archive and Special Collections, University of Kansas. 
Please contact us with any questions or comments: http://dolearchive.ku.edu/ask  




